
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST.  PETER’S, HASCOMBE 
Please take this home with you 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Sunday 7th March  2021 
The Third Sunday in Lent  

Holy Communion Zoom, 
Rev Ian Maslin officiating  

Zoom Meeting link for this service  
 

 
 

 

 

 

News?    Views?    Problems? 

Support your Parish Magazine. 

Give your contributions to Trish, 

at Wheel Cottage,  (trish@wheelcottage.com) 

by the 15th of the month. 

Subscriptions to Sandy Crowther   —   208329. 

Welcome to St. Peter’s.  We hope you will come again. 

Priest-in-Charge 
Reverend Ian Maslin – day off Monday 
reviandunsfoldandhascombe@gmail.com 

01483 200048 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2746581498?pwd
=WjlIcHBydjdOOEEzZ2tBVDNyMFBaZz09 

  
Reader 

Sue Evans emeritus 
 

Churchwardens 
Anne Eve — 01483  208497 
Colin Swait — 01483  425380 

 
PCC Secretary 

Sandy Crowther  — 01483  208329 

Giving to the Work of the Church 

By using (and completing) one of our gift envelopes, the 

value of your contribution is increased by 25p for every £1 

given (if you are a standard rate tax payer).  The parish is 

dependent, solely on the offerings of the congregation for 

its day-to-day running.  If you would like to know details of 

how to give regularly, please speak to the Treasurer, June 

Price (208277) 

Pew Slip - we like to keep the Pew Slip as up to date and 

informative as possible.  Please let Colin Swait (01483 

425380) know by the middle of the week (or in his 

absence, Anne Eve) if there are any items you would like 

to be included. 

 
www.hascombe.com 

  Collect 
Almighty God, 

whose most dear Son went not up to joy but first 

he suffered pain, and entered not into glory before 

he was crucified: mercifully grant that we, 

walking in the way of the cross, 

may find it none other than the way of life and 

peace; 

through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, 

who is alive and reigns with you, 

in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 

one God, now and for ever. Amen 

 

 
 

Friends of Hascombe  

We are as ever, rising up to the challenges that the 

New Year has presented. Have a look and see what 

you think of some of our ideas - all can be adjusted 

according to current and changing guidelines over the 

coming months. 

 

Our next virtual Book Club session is on Wednesday 

the 10th March at 7.30 pm. Do think about coming 

along - it’s a great way to focus the mind and to enjoy 

good company and reading. We hope to one day run 

the club in person but for now the sessions are on 

Zoom. We are reading “Away with the Penguins” by 

Hazel Prior which promises to be a joyful read. 

Please email friendsofhascomb@hotmail.com  

to find out more.  

 

Virtual Coffee Mornings continue every 

Wednesday until the end of March from 11 - 12 on 

Zoom. Join us with coffee and cake for chat and 

friendship. All are welcome - if you’re working from 

home join us for a quick break or stay the whole hour 

for laughter and chat. Zoom ID 880 7288 6820 

We are in the process of planning events for the 

year and hope very much that we will be able to 

cautiously move forward with some outdoor 

events as soon as possible. For more information  

please see this month’s parish magazine. Emma 

Sue.  

 

          

 

 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2746581498?pwd=
WjlIcHBydjdOOEEzZ2tBVDNyMFBaZz09 
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  Readings 

Old Testament: Exodus 20: 1-17 

Epistle:  1 Corinthians 1: 18-25 

Gospel:  John 2:13-22  

  

 
 

Services for March 2021 

ALL LIVE SERVICES UNTIL FURTHER 
NOTICE ARE NOW CANCELLED. 

 
7th March Third Sunday of Lent 
  Joint Parish Communion by 

Zoom 
 
14th March Fourth Sunday of Lent 

(Mothering Sunday) 
  Joint Parish Communion by 

Zoom 
 
21st March Fifth Sunday of Lent                   

( Passiontide begins) 
  Joint Parish Communion by 

Zoom 
 
28th  March Sixth Sunday of Lent            

(Palm Sunday) 
  Joint Parish Communion by 

Zoom 
 
29th  March Holy week begins 
 

 

Post Communion 

Merciful Lord, 

grant your people grace to withstand the 

temptations of the world, the flesh and the 

devil, and with pure hearts and minds to 

follow you, the only God; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 
 

We pray for those who are ill, and those 

who care for them.   
 Judy Bolt, Sue and Dennis Evans, Sami 

Bennewith,  Tim Bailey, Michael Burt, Sarah 

Godwin, Amanda & Hugh, Sally Rivett, Sue 

Simper, Jacky Williams, Alli, Lizzy Laverty, 

Jan & Mark Knott 
 

We remember those who have died and 

for the recently departed, John Davies, 

and for those whose anniversaries of 

their death occur during this coming 

week. May all those who still miss them be 

comforted & Strengthened by the Peace 

of God. 
 

Mary Mitchell, Margaret Theodosius, William 

Briggs, Henry Clark, Samuel Armstrong, 

Rodney Cooper, Sarah Durrant, Claud Jacobs 

& Elizabeth Wood. 

 

 
 

NO DINING OUT BUT IT’S TIME TO BACK 

THE BISHOP OF GUILDFORD’S LENT 

APPEAL 
 

The Bishop of Guildford’s Communities Fund supports the 

vulnerable and marginalised throughout the diocese, helping 

those parishes and charities which are reaching out into their 

local communities. 

The Bishop of Guildford, Andrew Watson is asking parishes 

and individuals to dig deep and consider how we can help the 

Fund to continue their vital work.  

Our joint initiative with Hascombe Church has been one of 

the diocese’s most generous in recent years via our popular 

Lent lunches. This year’s lockdown means we  can’t stage the 

lunches so we are simply asking for the most generous display 

of your support yet.  

In his excellent book for Lent, Come and See, the Archbishop 

of York, Stephen Cottrell (right), writes: “It has often been 

said that the last part of a human being to be converted is his 

wallet! Whether we like it or not, the way we spend our 

money speaks very eloquently of our priorities. 

 

“To put it bluntly, if we spend more money each year on a 

daily newspaper, or on alcohol or evenings out or holidays, 

than on supporting the life of the church or supporting the 

charities to alleviate suffering in the world, then very clearly 

those things take a higher priority in our lives than God. 

 

“Generosity is not measured by how much we give, but by 

how much we have left after we have given.”  

 

We’ve been blessed by some generous donations so far this 

Lent and we’ve raised just over £2000 for the Bishop’s 

Appeal. That’s a great start but we humbly ask, if you’ve not 

yet made a donation, to support our campaign so we can set a 

new record for Dunsfold and Hascombe.  

If you go to our church website, A Church Near 

You/Dunsfold You can watch a couple of videos in which 

Bishop Andrew meets up with two of the charities his fund is 

supporting.  

There are a couple of ways you can make donations.  You can 

make your cheque payable to Dunsfold PCC, write on the 

back Lent Appeal and pass it on to our treasurer John Gray. 

He lives at The Old Reading Room, The Common, Dunsfold, 

GU8 4LL. 

Or, make a direct bank transfer into our church account with 

the reference: Lent Appeal. 

The details are: Dunsfold PCC. Sort code: 30-94-41. Account 

number: 01828639 

 

Lent course is via Zoom this year. It 

started on Wednesday falls February 17 and 

the course will run for seven sessions up to 

March 31, the Wednesday of Holy Week. 

The course will be an exploration of Lent 

through everyday objects that you can find in 

your home.  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2746581498?pwd
=WjlIcHBydjdOOEEzZ2tBVDNyMFBaZz09 
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